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Abstract

An archaeological clearance survey was performed on August 22,
1978 for Continental Oil Company by the Division of Conservation
Archaeology of the San Juan County Archaeological Research Center
and Library. The survey involved nine well pads and associated

access rozds on lands under the jurisdiction of the Jicarilla Ap-
ache Tribe.

Since the cultural resources found are not to be directly or in-
directly impzacted by the proposed construction, archaeological
clearance has been recommended for all areas.



